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Power pole relocation for Hill Road Construction 
Project will continue to detour traffic 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

Consumers Energy has contracted with C.C. Power Electrical Contractors to relocate power poles 

in the right-of-way on Hill Road between Saginaw Road and Center Road in Grand Blanc 

Township starting Monday, March 23, 2020 through approximately Friday, March 27, 2020.   The 

road will be fully closed to all thru traffic between the hours of 9:00am and 4:00pm throughout 

the duration of the pole relocation operations.  Motorists will need to seek an alternate route. 

 

Please contact C.C. Power Electrical Contractors at (231) 258-5909 if you have questions.   

                                                                                                                     
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

 


